
 

 
Portsmouth Planning Board - Notice of Quorum 

 
Please be advised that the Planning Board may have a quorum 
present on September 15, 2025, at 5:30 PM during their 
attendance at the Master Plan Open House, Levenson Room, 
Portsmouth Public Library.  

 

 
Peter Stith 
Planning Manager, Planning & Sustainability 

 


